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Sunday 27th March 11am:   Joan Finnerty. (M.C.) 

                                         Jimmy & Mamie McNally & DM of McNally & Browne Families.  

      

 

 

Tuesday 29th March 7.30pm:     Ann O’Flaherty. (M.C.) 

  Willie Murphy. (M.C.)  

 

Friday 1st April 7.30pm:     Mick Heneghan. 

  Johnny McCarthy. (M.C.)  

                                    

Sunday 3rd April  11am:  Peter & Nora Murphy & Sally Tone. 

   Paddy Barnicle. (M.C.) 

                                                                       

             

Saturday 26th March 7.30pm:   Mai Heneghan, Newtown. (M..C.) 

     Michael McClintock, Carnahaltar. (M.C.) 

      

Monday 28th March 8pm:      Bridie Harney, Marion Row  

       Patrick & Winnie Quinn & DM of Quinn & Heskin Families .   

 Tess & Liam Coyne & DMF, Towerhill.    

                                                   

 

Wednesday 30th March 8pm:   Jimmy Corbett, Rostigue.  

 Denis Harrington, Partry.  (M.C.) 

Saturday 2nd April 7.30pm:    Seamus Hession, Ballinaglee. 

 Thomas, Mary & Bridget McGrath & DM of McGrath & Cresham Families.  

Ballintubber Abbey St Mary’s Church, Carnacon  

Sunday 27th March  10am:   Peter Murphy, Forthfield. (M.C.) 

 David Henning, Derrenascobe. (M.C.) 

 Willie & Annie Cannon & DMF, Devlish.  

 Bridget & Patrick Lally & DMF, Derrendafderg. 

                                                                                               

Thursday 31st March  7pm:  Anthony Walsh, Killawalla.  

 Bernie Gavin, Liscarney. 

 Willie & Nan Gilgunn, Manorhamilton.  

 

Friday 1st April 8pm: Peggy Brosnan, New York. (M.M.)  

  

Sunday 3rd April 10am:    Geraldine Higgins, Kinuary. (M.C.) 

 Nora Walsh, Killawullaun. (M.C.) 

                             

      

St Patrick’s Church,  Killawalla 

Ballintubber Abbey is  now on 

Churchtv.ie   

Collection 20th March                                    

Carnacon: € 707  

Killawalla: €687   

Ballintubber: € 1,113  

(Thank you for your continued support for our 
Churches and Presbytery. ) 

 
Readers    

Carnacon:   

 

2nd  April  7.30pm.  Aoife Joyce. 

  

9th April 7.30pm.  Roisin Geddes.  

                           

Killawalla:      

                                                                       

3rd April 10am.  Michael Lyons.  

                             

10th April 10am  Louise O’Malley. 

 
 

Ballintubber:                                                               

 

3rd April  11am.   Lucai Murphy. 

 

10th April  11am.  Kathleen McNally. 

Eucharistic Ministers    

Carnacon: .                                                              

2nd April  7.30pm     Nora Conroy. 

 

9th April 7.30pm     Mary O’Malley. 

 

 
Killawalla:                                                                       

3rd April  10am    Michael Derrig. 

 

10th April 10am.   Michael Higgins. 

 

 
Ballintubber:        

3rd April  10am    Ann Duffy. 

 

10th April 10am.   Michael Summerville. 
                                          

Church Care  Teams  Week 26th March 

Carnacon, Team 2 Rita Nestor, Joan Walsh, 
Breege Jennings & Winnie Farragher.   

Killawalla,  Team 2 

Margaret Berry, Ann McGing & Agnes Malone. 

 

Ballintubber Abbey Team2  Carmel Summer-
ville & Lindy Quinn. 

 

Candle of Grace is a registered charity based in Is-

landeady, and has been sending aid to orphanages and 

hospitals in Chernobyl, Ukraine for many years. Candle 

of Grace are now sending trucks of humanitarian aid 

weekly direct to the troubled areas of Ukraine and are 

appealing to all parishioners for donations of dried food, 

medicine and monetary funds. Please Donate directly 

to:  www.candleofgrace.ie/donate  or contact 087-

6949924 for details.” 

Join Croí, the Heart & Stroke Charity, and leading ex-

perts for a public webinar, Living Well with Cardiovas-

cular Disease: Women’s Heart Health and Menopause. 

The free webinar takes place online using Zoom on 

Thursday, March 31st, from 7 - 8pm. Register now and 

submit your questions for the experts at www.croi.ie/

webinar, or call Croí on 091-544310. 

Mothers Day.                                

May all Mothers have an en-

joyable day. 

Give all mothers the patience 

to deal with the difficulties 

of their job and, most of all, 

give them a special blessing as they care so lovingly for 

the children  that You have allowed them the honour of 

raising. Amen.  

Passion Play Practice 

A Passion Play practice will take place today 

Sunday 3rd April at 3pm.  All  members of the 

cast (including Angels ) are requested to at-

tend. This will be a full dress rehearsal.   

 

First Friday Calls. 

For April will take place dur-
ing Holy week . More details 
later.  

 

Ballintubber Over 55 Club in association with 

An Garda Siochana are hosting an information 

session about home security etc on Monday, 

28th March 2022 at 10:30am in Ballintubber 

Resource Centre, refreshments after, all are 

welcome to attend. 

Recent Deaths: 

Please remember in your prayers  

Eileen Duffy, Derrendafderg . 

Seamus Glynn, Tower Hill. 

May they rest in peace 

 

 

Recent Baptisms 

The Christian Community welcomes its newest 

members,  Amber Rose McNally,   

baptised in  Holy Trinity Abbey, 

Ballintubber.  

Emily Carol Lappin &  

Zara Mary Carroll, baptised in St 

Patrick’s Church, Killawalla on Saturday 26th 

March. Congratulations to their parents and 

families.   

 

 

Recent Wedding 

Congratulations are extended to Laura Derrig & 

David Hayes who were married in Holy Trinity 

Abbey, Ballintubber on Saturday 26th 

March.  We wish them health and 

happiness in the years ahead.  

First Confessions  

Congratulations to the 2nd Class pupils who 

made their First Confessions from Ballintubber 

N. S.  on Wednesday 23rd March. & from 

Mountpleasant N.S. on Saturday 26th March. 

Thanks to their parents and teachers for                      

preparing them for this sacrament.  


